General
Administration

The General Council has been
preparing for the Formators’
Workshop which begins next
month with 17 Marist formators

attendings.
Frs John Larsen and Ben
McKenna are making their

annual retreat this week and Fr
Juan Carlos Pina is on vacation.

Fr John Harhager has returned
from his visit to Fiji and the USA.
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Friday, 19 July 2019

FOURVIERE PLEDGE

Happy Feast day to all confreres
as we remember
the Fourviere Pledge
on 23 July.

CONFRERES STUDYING IN ROME

Two Marists have arrived in the General
House to begin their Licentiate studies.

Fr Lutoviko Olie (pictured left) is from
Tonga and will be studying Moral
theology. Fr Xavier Sariman (pictured
right) is from Papua New Guinea and will
be studying Spirituality.  Lutoviko is
following a three month language course
and Xavier is reviewing the Italian he
a1/ learnt when he was a scholastic at Casa di
Maria. When the academic year begins they will join the four other student priests
who will be in their second and final year: Frs Arnaldo da Silva (Brazil), Kosema Masei
(Wallis et Futuna), Kevin Medilo (Philippines) and David Sanchez (Mexico).

MARIST SCHOOL IN DAKAR EXPANDS
The  Marist  school at
Ndiakhirate in the periphery of
Dakar, Senegal has been open
for two school years now. To
be able to respond to the high
demand of new students, and
to improve the stability of the
school project, construction of a new block began a few weeks ago. The picture above
shows the project. The block will have nine classrooms, a computer room (IT), a little
library and some office rooms for teachers and the administration of the school. The
building will be completed by the first week of October and will be ready for the new
school year 2019-2020.
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